
 

 

 

  
Boy Scout Troop 282  

Chartered by Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary 
Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page!  

*************************************** 

Troop 282 Activities 
On December 1st, 2018 the troop camped two days at 
First Southern property. Day one’s activities included 

heading down to the creak, visiting a cabin, and playing 
capture the flag. On day two the troop backpacked out. 

 
From l to r - Ryan Carpenter, Asa Thomas, Dominic Sympson, Isaac Downs, 

Andrew Vogel, Jeremy Terhune, Chris Boots, John Rotramel, and Dave 
Buckles 

On December 31st, 2018 the troop went skiing at 
Perfect North. After skiing they went tubing.               

From l to r - Asa Thomas, Ryan Carpenter, Jeremy Terhune, Dominic 
Sympson, Isaac Downs and Chris Boot               

 

On December 23rd, 2018 after Sunday mass the troop 
handed out donuts as part of the service hours for the 
church 

 

Steve Hardman, Ryan Carpenter, Jeremy Terhune, John Tomecek, and 
Brady Hardman passing out donuts 

On January 13th, 2019 the troop visited the 
University of Kentucky’s rifle range to practice their 
shooting. While there they got to meet members of 
the UK Rifle Team, the 2018 NCAA National Champs. 

 

Steve Hardman, John Tomecek, Daniel Whitaker, Zade Al Qahtani, Asa 
Thomas, Francis Cox, Alex Klement, Francis Cox, Gabe Nazario,  

Jeremy Terhune, Brady Hardman, Dominic Sympson, John 
Schweighardt, Ryan Carpenter, Nate Carpenter, Evan Terhune, 

Jackson Pierce, John Rotramel, and MIke Carpenter 



Members of Troop 282 and 73 using single bolt .22 
caliber rifles 

 
Brady Hardman, Dominic Sympson, Asa Thomas, and other Scouts 

from troop 73  

Members of the UK Rifle Team explaining how they 
use the unique rifles that the team uses for 
competition.   

 
Mike Carpenter, Nate Carpenter, Alex Klement,  

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org. If you are 
interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a Boy 

Scout or adult leader, please contact  

Scoutmaster John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 
or 

 Troop 282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at 
 (859)-296-5803. 

 

This newsletter is written by the historian of troop 282, Andrew Vogel and edited by John 
Tomecek 


